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“Also | heard the voice of the

| ord, saying, Whom shall | send,
and who will go forus? Thensaid|,
ﬂcrc am }; send me?

|saiah 6:8

June/July 2021

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

“We will not hide them from their children, shewing to the generation to come, the
praises of the Lord and His strength, and His wonderful works that He hath done.
That the generation to come might know them, even the children which should be
born; who should arise and declare them to their children:

That they might set their hope in God, and not forget the works of God, but keep His
commandments: “ Psalm 78: 4, 6-7

Showing the generation to come:

I don’t think it comes as a surprise to anyone that the ministry of my
heart is children, and how blessed | am that God has made the heart
of my ministry to be teaching His Word to them. Each Sunday
morning | get to walk into a classroom full of 4-7 year old little girls
and share with them what | learned from my Sunday school teachers
when | was their age.

The beginning of July began my rotation of teaching our Little Soldiers class on
Wednesday night. The age range there is 4-11 years. That can be a daunting task
to keep the lessons on the level a 4 year old can understand and not bore the older
ones. But the Bible is so different from any other book. It isn’t my teaching that the
children will carry with them, but how God spoke to them upon hearing His Word. |
love the passage from the Psalms that | started out with above. My hope and my
prayer is that the children the Lord has given me to minister to will learn to set their
hope in Him, and not in the things the world has to offer them.

We have also been able to restart our Bible Clubs. This is a tremendous step out of
the changes the pandemic caused. The first Saturday of each month, we go out into
different communities and gather the children into an empty field or schoolyard and
have a time of games, songs, snhacks, and a Bible story. We are
so blessed to have enough workers that we can go to 2 different
communities each time and share the love of God with double
the children that we could before the quarantine began. We have
seen many children start riding the bus to church because of
these outreaches. These children not only come and learn for
themselves, but also begin to bring their friends with them. What
a privilege it is to have a small part in all of this, and what a great
responsibility to teach the generation to come.

Thank you to each and every one of you who gives and prays to make it possible for
these precious children to hear the wonderful news that Jesus Saves!

Your Grateful Missionary and Fellow-servant,

Warls Poberlr



